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August 2022 
 

Dear Parent and Student: 
 

Attached is an information packet to register for a Sussex County Community College Concurrent Course.  For a 
complete listing of our Concurrent Courses, please see the attached Concurrent Enrollment Program Chart. 
 

Taking a concurrent course and receiving college credits while still in high school is a great opportunity to get a jump-
start on college.  However, not all colleges will accept the credits.  It is the student’s responsibility to check with the 
college(s) he or she is interested in to see if they will accept concurrent credits from SCCC. 
 

Upon passing the required testing (Accuplacer – College Level Math) and successfully completing the course, you will 
receive a transcript of grades from SCCC.  It is your responsibility to forward this transcript to the college(s) of your 
choice.  The grade for the class will appear on the KRHS transcript, but there will be no designation that it was a 
concurrent course at SCCC.  The class grade will apply to overall high school GPA, rank and graduation requirements. 
 

If you have any questions regarding the concurrent program, please contact me @ 973-383-1800 x 1220 or 
kmorelli@krhs.net. 
 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Morelli 
School Counselor / Concurrent Coordinator 
 

Kittatinny Regional Board of Education 

“Imparting Knowledge That Works for Our Children” 

Sussex County’s First Star School 

Concurrent Application Process: 
 

Step 1:  New Concurrent Students must apply to SCCC by November 1, 2022 (Please skip to step 2 if you already 
have an SCCC ID from previous concurrent coursework): 
1. Visit www.sussex.edu/admissions 
2. Click “Apply Online” 
3. Complete the online form 
4. For “Admission Status” select “Concurrent Enrollment Program” 
5. Submit Application 

          *You will receive your SCCC ID number and portal access within two weeks* 
 
 

 

Step 2:  ALL students (new and returning) must complete the Concurrent Request Form on the Guidance Website  
prior to November 1, 2022.  ***Failure to do so will result in your application being denied*** 
 

 
 

Step 3:  Once your application has been processed, you will be notified via email if you are required to take 
Accuplacer-College Level Math (CLM) by December 20, 2022. 

 Students required to the CLM at SCCC must do so by December 20, 2020.  Students can schedule a 
time by calling the Testing Center at 973-300-2155. 

 Please provide a copy of your passing score to Mrs. Morelli.  Upon successful completion of this test, 
the student will be approved to register for the course(s).  
 
 

 

Step 4: Students & parents/guardians will be contacted directly by SCCC for course registration and online 
payment. Registration paperwork and tuition will be due in January/February 2023. 
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